SIMPSON MEMORIAL LIBRARY

Due to the Corona virus, we have modified our annual plant and book sale. Plants may be purchased at a stand at 300 Horseback Road. This is an “on your honor stand”. If you are lucky, Sue Kircheis might happen to be in sight when you get there and could answer questions but that is not guaranteed. 
At this time, we cannot hold a book sale. If circumstances allow there may be one later in the year.
If you have questions, you may contact the library at 848-7145 on Tuesday and Thursday from 1 to 5 and Saturday from 9 to 1 and we will do our best to help you.
We appreciated the support in past years and hope you can find something to make your garden beautiful on the stand. Our variety is limited due to the circumstances. If you have plants that others might enjoy, please leave them with Sue at the stand or at the library.
Wishing you good health,
Simpson Memorial Library Board and staff
 
